

26th February 2021

Dear Parents and Carers.

You will no doubt have heard Boris Johnson's announcement on Monday night confirming the arrangements for all children to return to school on **Monday 8th March**. The Trust will be working with schools over the coming days to put in place the necessary measures and review risk assessments.

Our schools have been delivering high quality remote learning during this lockdown period and this will stand your child in good stead when they return to school. Staff across all our schools will be well prepared for your child's return and will be equipped with the skills and tools to continue your child's learning, so please do not worry about this.

First and foremost, we want your child to return to school feeling safe and well and most importantly, happy to be back in the classroom with their teachers and friends.

Heads of School at your child's school will be in touch with you shortly and if you have any concerns about your child's wellbeing please contact their school directly.

Our staff are very much looking forward to seeing all children back in school.

Yours sincerely,

KM. Siedle

KM Siedle Chief Operation Officer Primary

St Cuthbert's Roman Catholic Academy Trust

St Mary's College, Cranbrook Avenue HULL. HU6 7TN Tel: 01482 851136

Email: SCRATadmin@smchull.org

Web: www.stcuthbertshull.co.uk















